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Friday 10th February 2023  
 

Nut Allergies 

Dear Mums, Dads & Carers, 

At The Mill, we have a number of children and members of staff with severe and potentially life 
threatening nut allergies which may result in anaphylaxis, a dangerous allergic reaction that requires 
immediate medical attention. 
 
These allergies can be triggered through the ingestion of nuts and also through nuts being present in 
the environment of the school. Members of our school community have airborne nut allergies and nut 
allergies that may be caused by touching contaminated surfaces or equipment. 
 
We all share the responsibility to keep each other safe and would like to politely remind you that 
you must not send any types of nuts or any products containing nuts to school with your child, this also 
includes most chocolate spreads. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Sophie Gosden 
Headteacher 
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